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April 12, 2018 
 
To the Stevens Community:  
 
I am pleased to invite you to attend the OnStage at Stevens spring production, “An Evening of 
Bach,” on Thursday, May 17, 2018 at 8:00 p.m. in DeBaun Auditorium. 
 
OnStage at Stevens is a performing arts and cultural series that brings premier music, theater, dance, 
literary arts and other entertainment to Stevens, Hoboken and the surrounding communities.  
 
This year, OnStage at Stevens has once again entered into an exciting collaboration with the New 
Jersey Symphony Orchestra (NJSO) and is proud to welcome members from the NJSO in a series 
developed exclusively for this initiative. 
 
The final performance of the season, An Evening of Bach, features an ensemble of NJSO players 
performing selections from J.S. Bach's Brandenberg Concertos.  
 
Please see stevens.edu/onstage to purchase tickets and learn more about future OnStage at Stevens 
performances. 
 
 Per aspera ad astra,  
 

 
Nariman Farvardin 
President 
 
 
 
 
 
 


